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HAWAIIAN CHRISTMAS PARTY! 

Come join us on December 7, 2017 at 

6:30pm at House of Prayer Fellowship Hall 

(1470 South Washington Street, Bismarck, ND) for a Hawaiian     

Christmas party!   

Feel free to dress up in theme wear, enjoy games and music! 

Make a pillowcase or two or as many as you want to donate to the     

Million Dollar Pillowcase challenge.  For each pillowcase that you   

donate, you will receive one  entry into a drawing for a prize 

given out at the party. 

 Please bring a fat quarter from your stash and it will be used 

during one of the games. 

Bring your favorite dish to share for the 

potluck! 

Hope to see everyone at the party!! 

Have something you want in the newsletter?       

E-mail it to Diana Trussell 

(diana_trussell@hotmail.com) or Sandi Washek 

(washeksandi@gmail.com)  

We hope to see everyone there! 
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BOARD MEMBERS 

• President:  Penny Wolf 
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• Newsletter Editor:    
Sandi Washek 

• Newsletter Assistant:  
Diana Trussell 



“What I make with my hands, I give of my heart”  Anonymous 
 
“What Happens at Quilt Circle; Stays at Quilt Circle” Anonymous   

Treasurers Report—We have a balance of $4,507.33.  Expense:  $31.95 

for membership cards and $84.60 for staycation pizza. 

Committee Reports: 

Warm Start:  $427.85—kits were distributed and several members donated 

quilts and receiving blankets.  Donations of quilts and  receiving blankets 

are still needed 

Angel Project:  No report 

National Teacher:  Barb Headrick provided a report on the national teach-

er.  Pat Speth was mentioned as a possible teacher, members are encour-

aged to check it out.  It will take place in the fall of 2019. 

Christmas Party:  It will be a Hawaiian Christmas theme.  The challenge is 

to make pillowcases that will be donated.  The more pillowcases you do-

nate, the more times your name is entered for prizes.  Bring a fat quarter to 

the party for one of the evenings games.  Party will be potluck. 

Frozen Fabric Folic:  Scheduled for February 16-18, 2018.  The classes this 

year will be strip quilts and fabric baskets.  Registration begins December 1 

for members and January 1 for nonmembers.   

 

(continued on page 3) 

 

 

MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS MEETING    
MINUTES—OCTOBER 20, 2017 

Introduction of visitors/new members—(1) Visitor and (1) New 

Member 

Minutes:  Corrections or Additions—The staycation kitchen product 

donation for the church is $48.85 instead of $8.85. 
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MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS MEETING 
MINUTES—OCTOBER 20, 2017 (CONTINUED) 

Old Business: 

Penny reminded everyone about the August Challenge. 

Still need a Vice-President. 

There will be no December board meeting.  The next meeting will be in 

January.  The board meetings are open to all guild members. 

New Business: 

No new business. 

Announcements: 

No announcements 

Hostesses: 

Do not have hostesses for January or February. 

Next meeting date and program: 

Thursday, December 7, 2017—6:30pm at House of Prayer—Christmas Party 

Show N Share—January 

Trunk Show—February 

Rummage Sale—March 

Staycation—April 

Adjourn Business Meeting: 

Meeting was adjourned 

Program: 

Your favorite threads. 

Show and Tell: 

Show and tell was held. 
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       

quiltmaking.  We are located 

in Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

December 7, 2017:   MVQ Christmas Party 

 

January 18, 2018:   MVQ Guild Meeting 

 

February 15, 2018:   MVQ Guild Meeting  

 

February 16-18, 2018:  Frozen Fabric Frolics @ Camp of the Cross 

                  (Garrison, ND) 

 

March 16-18, 2018:   Workin’ Thru My Stash 

             (Grand Hotel, Minot, ND) 


